DEPARTMENT OF MUSLIM RELIGIOUS
AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS

Registration for Hajj Pilgrimage -2025 (Hijri 1446)

The Department of Muslim Religious and Cultural Attairs, in coordination with the Hajj
and Umrah Committee of Sri Lanka, would like to call for applications from the members

of the Muslim community, who would like to perform Hajj Pilgrimage in the year 2025
( Hijri 1446).

The Department ot Muslim Religious and Cultural Aftairs turther wishes to suggest to
make necessary registration online https://muslhimattairs.info/hajjapplications_25/
create. The applicants who have registered in the previous years tor Hajj pilgrimage,
should register for this year and their previous applications will not be considered for
the Haijj—2025.

For the purpose of confirming the registration tor Hajj -2025, confirmation tee of Non-
refundable amount of Rs.5000.00 should be deposited to MRCA Hajj, Account No.
2327593, Bank of Cevlon, Hyde Park Branch and the bank slip should be submitted
to the Department of Muslim Religious and Cultural Affairs for necessary action.

Please contact the Hajj Division of the Department of Muslim Religious and Cultural
Affairs, for further details.

M.S.M.Nawas Ibrahim Ansar
Director, Chairman
Department of Muslim Religious Hajj and Umrah Committee

and Cultural Affairs

No.180, T.B. Javah Mawatha, Colombo-10
Tel. : 0112667909 /0112667901
Email : director@muslimattairs.gov.lk
chairmanhajj@gmail.com




